
Teacher	Creature	Rubric:		SPRING	2017 

Have you given yourself a pat on the back yet today?  I’m proud of you for 
challenging yourself! 

 

 Novice (New to PS) Apprentice (Basic Skills) Practitioner (Hirable)   E X P E R T  
 

Selection 
& Refine 

Edge 
Tool(s) 

Copies & Pastes 
Teacher’s face from 
original background 
onto a new body.   
 
Edges are choppy, 
unrefined & easily 
seen. 

Copies & Pastes & 
Refines all edges of 
Teacher’s face with 
basic (feathered) 
refined edges. 

Copies & Pastes & 
Refines all edges of 
Teacher’s face with 
advanced (radius, 
contrast, smooth, etc…) 
refinements to the edge 
of the selection. 

Practitioner PLUS 
parts of the creature 
are placed below 
and above the 
teacher face layer 
for realistic results. 

 
 

Hue/Satu
ration/ 

ADJUST-
MENTS  

No tweaking of 
original hues or 
saturations.   
 
Images are chosen 
because of similar skin 
tones and saturations. 

There is an obvious 
attempt to make the 
hue and saturation of 
the teacher’s face 
match creature body. 
 

Hue, Saturation, and 
Lighting of face match 
the body/object without 
being able to tell where 
the face ends and the 
body/object begins. 

Practitioner PLUS 
Texture (wrinkles, 
fur, scales, etc.) is 
repeated onto the 
face from the 
original creature or 
another one. 

 
 
 

# of 
Images & 

Layers 

3 Images Total- 
x Teacher’s Face 
x Body 
x Background 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
# of Layers? ______ 

6 Images Total- 
x Teacher’s Face 
x New Body 
x Background  
x Another object 

that adds to 
overall theme 

 
 
 
 
# of Layers? ______ 

8 Images Total- 
x Teacher’s Face 
x New Body 
x Top hat, hair 

piece, etc… 
x Background 

Environment 
x Another object 

that adds to 
overall theme 
 

# of Layers? ______ 

Practitioner PLUS 
x 10+ Images 

Total- 
x Layer blend 

mode other 
than normal 
(darken, 
lighten, 
overlay, etc) 

 
 
# of Layers? ______ 

 
 
 

Text 

Your name typed on 
the project as your 
signature 

Your name typed in a 
creative spot on 
project, but does not 
become the point of 
emphasis. 
 
 

Your name typed in a 
creative spot  on 
project, but does not 
become the point of 
emphasis, and is 
transformed to fit this 
specific space perfectly. 
 

Practitioner PLUS 
Use of Layer Styles 
(Drop Shadows, 
gradient, color, 
bevel emboss, or 
pattern overlay, 
etc.)   
 
 

 
Saving 

Correctly 
(Project 
& Proof 
Sheet) 

Final project saved 
somewhere.  You 
aren’t sure where 
though. 

Final project saved as : 
“Teacher Creature by 
yournamehere FINAL 
.psd” onto either your 
server or google drive, 
but not both. 

Final project saved as:  
“Teacher Creature by  
yournamehere FINAL 
.psd”  AND as a JPEG 
into your  server  AND  
Print by Feb. 24th or  
March 10th for critique. 

Practitioner PLUS 
Student helps other 
students print and 
mount their final 
projects onto 
Teacher’s Individual 
Door Poster. 
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